
I have been with APRALO for many years and participated in  
cross-community working groups and other groups over that time. ATLAS  
III was most beneficial in honing leadership skills. 
 
This past year I've appreciated the opportunity to take on a one-year  
term as Vice-Chair, participated in many activities and I welcome the  
chance to continue this work. 
 
Regards, 
Gunela 
 


